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Subject Message to the Campus Community

To: The Campus Community

It is with profound sadness that I inform you of the death of one of
our commuter students, the result of an apparent suicide. I know I
speak for the entire campus community when I say our thoughts and
prayers go out to the family and friends of the student. As always,
in a tragedy such as this, students, faculty, and staff are
encouraged to avail themselves of the services provided by the
University Counseling Center by calling 2-6720.

Sincerely,

Shirley Strum Kenny, President



